
May 8, 2017 

To: All Trade Partners 

Re: LCBO Representatives at Vinexpo 

Dear Trade Partners, 

This year, the LCBO will be sending two representatives to Vinexpo. 

The following representatives will be attending the show from Sunday June 18 
to Wednesday June 21: 

• Carolyn O’Grady-Gold, Director, Wines
• Lisa Chapman, Vintages Product Manager, European Wines

If you would like the opportunity to schedule a meeting with any of the 
representatives above during Vinexpo, please go to SurveyMonkey to 
submit your request, no later than Friday, May 19, 2017 at 4 p.m. 

Sincerely, 

Shari Mogk-Edwards 

Vice President, Products, Sales & Merchandising 

Shari Mogk-Edwards 

Vice President, Products, Sales & 

Merchandising 

Shari.mogk-edwards@lcbo.com  

(416) 365-5872  tel 

43 Freeland St. 

Toronto, ON, M5E 1L7 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LCBO_Vinexpo2017

